
Dec 5, 2016

Public Service Commission:

RECEIVED

DEC 7 2016

Public Service

Commission

Concerning KU's application approval ofan adjustment of its rates and charges effective
after Jan 2,2017. With cold weather fast approaching and higher bills, would you please
consider those of us living on a fixed income? We cannot afford for our bills to keep
going up and up.

Please reconsider these charges.

Thank You,
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